
January 28, 2020 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. January 

28, 2020 adjourned from January 21, 2020. 

Present:  Supervisors Stensrud, Jensvold and Durby 

Absent:   

On a motion by Stensrud and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the January 21, 2020 Board Meeting and approve the agenda 

for January 28, 2020.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Ken Strand discussed putting signs on the Public Safety Center, adding fences, 

giving inmates maps when they are released. 

The Supervisors canvased the results of the Trustee Drainage Election. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the following Auditor’s transfer: #3780 from the UR2 Fund to Courthouse Capitol 

Project Fund for $361,614.80.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The discussion regarding property taxes at the Rice Lake Golf Course was tabled 

to discuss with County Attorney. 

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed Secondary Road matters including bid lettings 

for paving projects, training for the department, and early retirement packages. 

Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed drainage district matters. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to set 

an Informational Hearing for DD 11 Main Tile Improvement Project and Wetland Mitigation 

for February 11, 2020 at 10:30 A.M.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 



 



 



 



 

 

 



The possible closed session to discuss the Public Safety Center was tabled.   

The following Manure Management Plan was received by the Auditor’s office: 

FO18, #58639, Winnebago County. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. February 4, 2020. 

 
__________________________ 
Bill Jensvold, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, County Auditor 


